Message from the Athletic Director

PIAA Sports are returning to Drexel Hill Middle School this fall. PIAA sports are
for students entering seventh or eighth grade. Sixth grade students can only
participate in Cross Country. All students who wish to participate in athletics have
to complete the FamilyID registration and get a physical dated after June 1, 2021,
to participate in athletics in the 2021-2022 school year.

Here is how to get started:

1. Access the Drexel Hill Middle School home page. Drexel Hill students have to
register on the Drexel Hill FamilyID account. If you register on the Upper Darby
High School or Beverly Hills Middle School account, your information will not
transfer to Drexel Hill and you will have to repeat the process.

2. Select the tab Programs and Services and select the Athletics link.

3. Click the Register Now button (this will take you to the FamilyID page).

4. Click the 2021-2022 registration link and complete the registration.

Note: At the bottom of this page will be the list of sports available for the fall
season.

To find the PIAA physical form:

1. On the registration page click the HERE link in the second paragraph.

This will give you the 10-page form.

However, you will need the first seven pages. The first six pages will be the same
information you will input when registering at FamilyID. Therefore, you only
have to print page 7 (section 7) of the PIAA physical form.

The most important section is page seven. This is the physical form that the
doctor must complete. This form has to be dated after June 1, 2021, to be eligible
to participate in athletics during the 2021-2022 school year. After the doctor has
completed, dated and signed the form, it has to be uploaded to the child’s
FamilyID account. The child cannot participate in any athletics activity until
section seven is uploaded and approved.

Note: Section seven of the PIAA form is the only acceptable form that can be
uploaded. All other forms or substitutions are not permitted.

Any questions feel free to email the athletic director.
Thank you for your interest in Drexel Hill Athletics.

Sincerely,
Kevin Coary, Drexel Hill Middle School Athletic Director
kcoary@upperdarbysd.org
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